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Story of the Week 
 
 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week the children have enjoyed a story 
called “Simon Sock”. The children have been able 

to sequence the story thinking about what 
happens at the beginning, middle and end. The 
children have also been brilliant storytellers and 

have been able to retell and talk about their 
favourite parts of the story. 

 

 
 The children have also been designing patterned 
socks and have been able to describe the patterns 

and colours they have used.  

 
 

On Thursday Nursery enjoyed celebrating World 
Book Day. They enjoyed our bedtime story 

session in the Infant Hall which was very cosy 
with sleeping blankets and torches.  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme 
“Row, Row, Row Your Boat”. See the rhyme 

below if you want to sing it at home too! Don’t 
forget to share this on Seesaw.  

 

Row, Row, Row, Your Boat 
 

 
 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 

Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

. 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 

Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 

Merrily, merrily, merrily, merrily, 
Life is but a dream. 

 

Row, row, row your boat, 
Gently down the stream, 
If you see a crocodile, 

Don't forget to scream - Aghh! 
 

Row, row, row your boat - BBC Teach 

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the childen have been recognising patterns 
on socks and matching them into pairs. If you have 
patterned socks at home let your child try to match 
them and put them into pairs. Don’t forget to share 

on Seesaw.  

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


